
Update January 7, 2025 

Our IT teams have continued their work on restoration and recovery of all school services 
as a top priority. We have made incredible progress and are pleased to report that:   

• most devices necessary to resume regular school operations have been restored; 

• high school lab devices have also been restored and those classes can resume; and 

• finally, the print server has been re-established, providing staff and teachers with 
more flexibility in delivering learning to students. 

Thank you for your continued support as we make our way through this incident. 

 


